Ermemiam Chmreh Mouth Orgamizetion
QAMERIEH

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate

8 December 82

Dear ACYOA member:

We write to you, as a present or immediate past chapter leader, to encourage
your support and efforts regarding our newest project — ACYOA MAGMONEY.

As you know, the General Assembly welcomed the opportunity to raise funds for

the National Treasury, whereby we may increase our communiques, add professional
touches to our programs, and overall improve our operations on the national level.
The MagMoney Project offers us a means to raise funds, without the usual "push”
and "solicitation' necessary in outright requests for direct money. Anyone may
support and contribute simply by receiving their favorite magazines via the ACYOA.

The ACYOA acts as a go between, and receives a commission for each subscription -
new or renewal.

What we all must do is promote this unique way of '"giving' to the Church and
Armenian youth., Actually, when people contribute, it does not cost an extra
penny. So there is really no reason why someone cannot support the ACYOA.

We ask that you, as a member of your chapter and a leader, fully promote this
project and see to it that everyone in your chapter, as well as your parish, be-
come involved in "spreading the word". It can only mean positive results.

Wishing you the many blessing of this season of the Holy Birth. We hope to hear
from you soon.

Sincerely,
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JAMES MA
Executive Secretary - ACYOA
Diocese of the Armenian Church
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